
Dear Bob,

Another year is nearly over and we wanted to
thank you for all you've done this year.

We hope you and your family have an
enjoyable Christmas and wish you a very
Happy New Year.

As part of our mission to change the way the
world takes temperature we rely on you to
help make it happen.Whether you are a
customer, sales partner, vendor, or co worker
you help us stay cool when the heat is on and
warm us up when we are cold! Thank you and Happy Holidays! Looking forward to taking
more temperatures in many different ways in 2014 with your help!

Best Wishes,
 
Bob Harris
Exergen Industrial Sales/Marketing Manager
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